
nr. Michae:l: Elliades 
Me1kon Candy Corporation 
30-74 ll ·Street 
Astoria, New York 

Dear r. Elliades: 

October 18, 1973 

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of $11.00, 
which you sent to the Armenian Diocese through 
Mr. Melik Ohanessian. 

Melik told us of your discovering the donation box, 
and we deeply appreciate your remembering. 

Very best wishes. 
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Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


